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March 21, 2016
Dear Resident,

The Glenwood Water District will begin a project to upgrade our water meters during the spring of this
year. The new meters using the latest technology will provide the water district and our consumers with
increased features. There will be no cost to the residents. The water district will be able to monitor the services
for leaks and low temperature in cases where homes will be vacant for long periods of time. In addition,
remote reading will reduce the man-hours, increasing productivity and efficiency as well as billing accuracy.

The Glenwood Water District has contracted with Saks Metering to install the new meters. Saks
Metering personnel will have photo identification, car signs and company uniforms.

Typically, the upgrade of your water meter should take no more than one hour to complete. While the
meter is changed out you may experience a temporary disruption in water service.

We encourage all residents to implement this upgrade by April 30™, We ask that you contact Saks
Metering to set up an appointment to receive this upgrade. There are three ways you can accomplish this:
e Visit SaksMetering.com and click on “Make an Appointment”

e Email upgrade@saksmetering.com
e C(Call 516-453-2922

Should you have any questions regarding the water meter upgrade please don’t hesitate to call the water
district at 516-671-3382 Monday through Thursday from 9:00 am to 2:00 pm.

Sincerely,

e S

Peter A. Hesse, Commissioner



